
  
 
 
 
                               “Aspiration, Inclusion, Happiness” 
                                   
 

Friday 7th March 2025 
 

Breakfast and Crossley Care Club 
 

Dear Parents/ Carers, 
 
We are writing to address a recent trend we’ve noticed regarding our Crossley Care and 
Breakfast Club. It has come to our attention that an increasing number of children are not being 
booked in for these sessions. We wanted to take a moment to remind you that these clubs are 
specifically designed to provide essential childcare for those families who require it.  
 
As a school, we aim to offer these services to parents who need reliable childcare for their 
children before and after school. We kindly ask that if you require a space for your child in these 
clubs, you ensure that they are booked in advance via the Arbor Parent Portal. This helps us 
maintain an efficient and organised schedule, ensuring that all families who need childcare can 
access it. The costs for the Breakfast Club and Crossley Care Club service is £2 everyday per child. 
 
If your circumstances change and you no longer need a space, please inform us as soon as 
possible.  Our goal is to provide an equitable service to all families, and your cooperation is greatly 
appreciated. 
 
Thank you for your understanding and support. 
 
Yours Sincerely 

 

 

Mrs E Monnery 

Headteacher 
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